Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Brenda Swidler <bdswidler@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 5:05 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Water Heater Rental

Dear Public Counsel,

| understand that Puget Sound Energy is discontinuing the water heater rental program and are offering three options
for further use. | am sure that they have an idea of the relative costs and conditions involved with each option. When
will this information be shared? | am concerned that consumers will have very little time to consider the relative merits
of each option and be rushed into making hasty -and irreversible - decisions.

Sincerely,

Brenda Swidler

Sent from my iPad



